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Please accept a correction to my submission in which I said that the terms of reference were defective. 
I had misunderstood the issue and was referring to the terms of the IPART process, which I consider 
defective. 
I consider the terms of reference for the Committee's inquiry to be comprehensive and have no comment 
thereon.  
 


